
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
• League to Save Lake Tahoe’s office in South
Lake Tahoe has a demonstration garden where
people can take a self-guided tour to learn
about Tahoe native plants.

• South Lake Tahoe’s STAR Teen Camp Overnight Camping & Hiking
is July 29-31. Cost is $150. For info, email Jen Menzel at
jmenzel@cityofslt.us.

• The Tahoe Grizzlies Bantam hockey team was at the Capitol
recently to receive certificates congratulating the players
for winning the state championship.

• What is daily news in Lake Tahoe worth to you? Let Lake
Tahoe News know by filling out this paid subscriber form.

• The Lake Tahoe Outreach Collaborative is conducting a survey
to find out what the public thinks are the most important
things people can do to help protect Lake Tahoe. The survey
results  will  be  used  to  inform  the  creation  of  a  new
Environmental  Stewardship  Messaging  campaign  for  the  Tahoe
region. The survey takes less than five minutes to complete
and can be found online.
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